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How have toys changed or stayed the same through time?  

This topic excites children, they have lots to contribute already and we 

are able to draw on experiences of families.  

Please talk top your child about the toys and games you played when a 

child.  

If you follow the link HERE to our website, you can view the detailed 

overview of learning. 

We are getting to know the stories and poems by Michael Rosen and 

will be listening to the old favourite story, Pinocchio and writing our 

own Pinocchio stories. HERE is a You Tube clip to 

meet Pinocchio. 

Listen to Michael Rosen HERE reading Going on a Bear 

Hunt. 

School Lunch                                                                                                     

Just a reminder that the school lunch menu can be 

viewed on our school website HERE should you 

want to talk to your child about their food choices 

each day. 

Message from the staff 

Thank you to parents and carers for your support with read-
ing and using See Saw with your child, this is making such a 
positive difference and helping us develop a real love of 
learning with the children.  

If you would like to help your child with their maths please 
count with them and if you could help them spot 3D shapes 
around the home such as cylinders, cubes, spheres and cu-
boids, that would be very helpful. 

Many thanks Mis Abulafia, Miss Spearing, Mrs Watson 

http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/school-curriculum/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WURN7hYU6Ek
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Iou5LV9dRP0
http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/lunchtime-menu/

